
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE:  June 30, 2022 
 
TO:  Scott Niehaus, Village Manager  
 
FROM:  Fire Chief Rick Sander  
 
SUBJECT: Intergovernmental Agreement Between ISTHA & VOL 
 

The Lombard Fire Department is requesting approval of an updated Intergovernmental 

Agreement between the Illinois State Toll Highway Authority and the Village of Lombard. With 

your approval, I am requesting this agreement to be presented at the Board of Trustees Meeting 

on July 21, 2022. 

 

The only substantive change in the agreement is the Illinois Tollway will now pay a flat rate of 

$500 per response on the tollway. This replaces the current fee structure of $200 per incident 

plus $50 for each additional piece of equipment. We can now also bill a patient for an ambulance 

transport and the tollway for the same incident. The $500 fee automatically increases annually 

by $10.00.  

 

If you have any questions or need further information please contact me. 

 

 

RS/ms 

Attachments: 

Request for Board of Trustees Action 

Resolution 

Intergovernmental Agreement between ISTHA & VOL 


